
                                                                                     	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 

Dear friends and family,


Greetings!


As 2023 comes to an end, we want to share the 
news of Alpha Montessori School with you. We 
are amazed and excited by the changes we see in 
the children and teachers this year. Our long time 
vision for the school is coming to fruition as the 
depth of true Montessori education has taken hold 
and everyone has become deeply engaged in 
quietly learning with joy, focus and growth in all 
ways.


The garden has become a learning center for 
children of all ages. The younger children (ages 
3-6) enjoy having garden as an indoor/outdoor 
part of their classroom. They water plants, wash 
leaves and pick dead leaves to make compost. 
They watch butterflies and enjoy watching flowers 
and growing vegetables. This is a perfect place for 
them to play with clay and do practical life 
activities. The elementary children study parts of 
the plant and classification with living plants in a 
more natural setting. 


The nutrition program is thriving, providing one 
hot meal each day for children, teachers, and staff. 
They all participate in the preparation, serving, 
and clean up and look forward to it everyday.  The 
meals constitute variety of seasonal vegetables, 
fruits, nuts, and healthy grains. The meals are 
carefully designed to meet nutritional needs and 



everyone appreciates it. Along with consuming the 
nutrition, the children are also getting education about its 
nutritional value. After the meals, the children take pride 
in washing dishes.


The elementary children are learning two languages, 
math, geography, history and culture as a part of their 
curriculum. All of this is learned through hands-on 
activities. Our graduates still visit us often and are very 
happy to give us a helping hand. They are all doing well 
in their lives!



One of the coolest things happening in the school is the 
exponential growth of the teachers’ education. Their 
education has been at the heart of our school. In the past 
year, under the guidance of our elementary head teacher, 
Ms. Anita, the teachers have been learning English. This 
is changing the environment in wonderful ways. The 
teachers are gaining a deeper understanding of all the 
subjects and have learned to openly express their 
feelings, something unheard of in India. The attached 
pictures of their hand written cards show their 
expressions and passion. The school is becoming a 
working experimental laboratory for children, teachers, 
and staff. Each one is engaged in a study according to 
their age, interest and capability.


We thank you for your support of Alpha 
School. Your warm wishes carry us through 
and brighten our days. We wish you sweet 
holidays, imbued with thoughtful caring and 
love.


Warmest Regards, great thanks, and abiding 
Love,


Amita and David
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